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Comments: In regard to rangeland management updates, I encourage you to place significant limits on any

private grazing on public lands. This should be phased out, not increased. It is environmentally unsound to keep

livestock so near to streams and lakes and to compete with the animals that live on these lands naturally.

Thank you for considering this.


